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Welcome to the Tiger class monthly newsletter for January. 
 
During the month of January, the students will be preparing for the speech contest. They will 
chose one of their past keynote presentations to present to the judges and the audience. 
Tiger class will focus on remembering their presentations as well as practicing speaking loudly, 
clearly, slowly, and with good body language and actions. 
As part of their preparations, the students will sometimes be required to practice on stage and 
with a microphone. 
Whilst practicing their keynotes alterations and additions to the keynote will take place. Final edit-
ing will ensure there are no errors and help them to produce a fascinating well laid out presenta-
tion. 
That concludes the Tiger class monthly newsletter for January. 
 
As always, please feel free to leave me any of your comments or concerns in the weekly communi-
cation book.  
 
I look forward to chatting with again you soon. 
 
Teacher Rich. 
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